
Written	Testimony	in	Opposition	to	Senate	Bill	56		

Dear	Members	of	the	Ohio	Senate,		
I’m	honored	to	share	my	expertise	with	you.	I	am	a	Cannabis	Humans	and	History	

instructor	at	Hocking	College	I	am	also	an	advisor	to	The	Cannabis	Museum.	With	a	
Master’s	in	Sustainable	Agriculture	from	Ohio	University,	a	Bachelor’s	in	Environmental	
Science	from	Rio	Grande	University,	and	an	Associate’s	in	Natural	Resources	
Management	from	Hocking	College,	I’m	committed	to	driving	positive	change.		

I	am	testifying	on	behalf	of	the	Ohio	consumer.	The	topics	I	am	here	to	engage	in	
include	home	grow	plant	count,	potency	limits,	dispensary	limits,	tier	3	restrictions,	
increased	tax,	and	outdoor	production	of	flower.		

Please	feel	free	to	reach	out	with	any	questions.	
	
Josh	Crosier	

	
 


